
Human Resources – February 12, 2013 
 
New Hire 
 
Duane Avery - Utility, January 13, 2013 
Duane returned to Napier Avenue Campus Facilities department on 
January 13.  As part-time Utility worker, he will provide general 
maintenance duties throughout the campus buildings and grounds, and set 
up support for College special events.  Duane previously worked as 
Custodian in the Facilities Management department. 
 

 
Resignation 
 
Shaton Tucker – Financial Aid Assistant – February 6, 2013 
 

 
 

 


